
Item G2
Approving Appointment of Dean Peg to Business Improvement 
District #5 Board
The Mayor has submitted the appointment of Dean Peg to complete the term of Steve 
Rasmussen who has resigned to the Business Improvement District #5 Board. This 
appointment would become effective immediately, upon approval by City Council and would 
expire on December 31, 2006. Approval is recommended.
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